
City of Hanford  

Clean up Event 

May 2 - May 15 

In response to COVID-19, KWRA is limiting the number of             

individuals that can be on site at any given time.  Residents are to 

expect longer wait times to dump materials. The following guide-

lines have been implemented for the safety of the public and KWRA 

employees: 

 Only 2 individuals may exit vehicle to dump materials 

 NO CHILDREN may exit vehicle 

 No assistance by KWRA staff will be provided to unload           

materials (mechanical or tools, such as brooms or shovels) 

 All vehicles must be THROUGH the gate by 4pm  - vehicles   

waiting outside the gate will not be permitted to enter and must 

return the next day 

 

KWRA Hours of Operation: 

Monday—Saturday 7am –4pm 

559-583-8829 


